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PAID FOR BY A GRANT FROM THE FRIENDS OF THE PROFESSIONAL CAR SOCIETY WEBSITE
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A MESSAGE
FROM THE FRIENDS OF THE PROFESSIONAL CAR SOCIETY WEBSITE

The Friends of the Professional Car Society Website was founded by Paul Steinberg in
March 2009 with the specific goal of being an independent helping hand to the Professional
Car Society. Another goal was to increase the knowledge base by bringing together both
Professional Car Society members and nonmembers with the common aim of preserving
professional cars. Once the Website was up and running, it became clear that fundraising
would be necessary to provide funds for the expenses. Any excess funds would be pre-
sented to the Professional Car Society in the form of grants to further benefit the member-
ship, such as by paying for bonus editions of the magazine. Donations received the year
the Website was launched allowed the Friends of the Professional Car Society to advertise
in the magazine, which resulted in gaining additional financial supporters for the Web-
site. This additional support was returned to the Professional Car Society membership by
"The Friends" providing a grant to pay the entire cost of printing and distribution of issue
135 (1st Quarter 2010). The Website has become extremely popular with both PCS mem-
bers and nonmember guests, both of whom believe in supporting its worthwhile goals. To
this end, both the Professional Car Society members and guests have donated enough
money that we are once again able to provide a grant to fund this special issue of The
Professional Car featuring the 2011 Professional Car Society International Meet. |
wish to thank all of the supporters of the Friends of the Professional Car Society Website
for helping to make this special edition possible. It is our goal to provide funding for future
editions in the coming years. | would also like to thank the members of the Website Admini-
stration Committee that provide assistance in the functions of the Website.

Dan Herrick - Assistant Moderator
Tony Karsnia - Adviser to the Administrators
Robert Shepard - Website Administrator

On behalf of the entire team, | thank you for your continuing support,

Paul Steinberg
Vice President
Professional Car Society
and Senior Administrator
Friends of the Professional Car Society Website

www.professionalcarsociety.com




